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I am in total support of HB 3155 which will permit the Class I, III and IV all-terrain 

vehicles on highways that are not interstate highways, provided the all-terrain 

vehicles meet equipment standards and are properly registered. We need this 

opportunity considering the amount of the all-terrain vehicles in our area. 

 

This HB 3155 is very appropriate, especially for Florence, Oregon. The author, Frank 

Herbert, was inspired by the Florence sand dunes to write his sci-fi novel "Dune" 

which has been made into several movies. What a tribute! I can almost see a sand 

worm tunneling under the dunes.... 

 

HB 3155 would open many beautiful areas to visit which cannot be accessed with 

normal automobiles.  

 

 


